
 

 

  

PO Box 48 

Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 

 

 

Wednesday May 30, 2018 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Our Stage 3 Girls’ Basketball Team was successful in defeating Eden PS in the first round of the NSW PSSA knockout 

competition. The next game of the knockout competition will be played against Bombala PS at the Fishpen basketball 

courts at 10:30am on Wednesday, 6th June.  

I will walk the girls to the courts from Merimbula PS at 9:30am, so no parent transport will be required for this event. 

We will have lunch after the game and arrive back at school at approximately 12:30pm. Parents and guests are welcome 

to watch. Students who progress to the Stage Final of the Multicultural Speaking Festival (students to be confirmed) will 

be able to present their speech after their return.  

All girls are expected to comply with the Department’s Code of Conduct when participating in any sporting activities 

representing the school. If students do not comply with the Code of Conduct, their spot in the team may be forfeited. 

Students should bring at least one water bottle with them, and an asthma puffer/sunscreen if needed.  

Could you please sign the permission note below and return it by Tuesday, 5th June. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ben Kirk 

PSSA Knockout Basketball Coach. 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Basketball Permission Note – Due 5-6-2018 

I _________________________________ (parent/guardian), give permission for my daughter __________________  

of class ________ to represent Merimbula Public School in the 2018 Knockout Basketball Competition. I understand 

that she will be walking to/from Fishpen Basketball Courts on Wednesday, 6th June. 

 

Signed (parent/guardian): ________________________________   Date: ____________________ 

My child has the following health issues/allergies: 

 

 


